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TOWN OF MONTVILLE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Montville PZC will hold a public hearing on June 27, 2023 at 6 pm at Council Chambers, Town 
Hall, 310 Norwich-New London Tpke, Uncasville, CT for the following application: 23SP1 – 486 Fitch 
Hill Rd, Uncasville, CT – Applicant/Owner: N Silver Brook Holdings, LLC – Agent: Harry Heller, Esq. 
for Special Permit for Boarding Stable Addition. At this public hearing, persons may be heard & written 
communications will be received. Meeting materials are on the Town of Montville Website at 
https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/23-sp-1-486-fitch-hill-rd-expand-existing-stables/  
Dated at Montville, CT this 7th day of June, 2023. Sara Lundy, Chairperson  
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